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Next General Meeting 
Sunday 24th September 2023 

3pm at the Araluen Federal Hall  

New members always welcome and 

encouraged.  

Araluen Creek Restoration Project 
Celebration 
On Saturday 9th September we celebrated the 
creek restoration projects completion. 
Over 60 people attended the afternoon tea 
including special guests Mr Steve Whan MP, 
Member for Monaro, Mr Turlough Guerin CEO of 
Landcare NSW, Ms Rebecca Ryan QPRC General 
Manager, Councillor Katrina Willis and our Mayor 
Cr Kenrick Winchester.  
 
It was a most enjoyable afternoon and the group 
extends a big thank you to everyone who came 
along and helped celebrate this momentous 
occasion.  
 
Award winning film maker, Clare Young’s short 
film is a brilliant short documentary of the 
project and I encourage everyone to take a 
look. The film is posted on the group’s web 
page in the NSW Landcare Gateway  
http://landcare.nsw.gov.au/groups/upper-deua-
catchment-landcare-group   
Also celebration speeches, project overview, 
power point presentation, workshop fact 
sheets, propagation and revegetation 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UDCLG Executive Contacts 
President: Tony Peters  

       E: antipeters@gmail.com 
Secretary: Penny Hayman  

       E: phhayman@gmail.com  
Treasurer: Robyn Clubb 

       E: clubbr@yahoo.com 
Vice President: Helen Waddell 
 

Membership 
Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group Inc membership is 
$2 annually or $5 for 3 years. Contact Treasurer, Robyn 
Clubb to join or check your status. E: clubbr@yahoo.com 
 
Note: For insurance compliance purposes all volunteers 
participating in planting days and other activities are 
required to be a financial member of the UDC Landcare 
Group. 

UDCLG Newsletter 
Newsletter is prepared and compiled by Cath Harrison. 
 

Three cheers for Landcare 
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